
                                                
January 22, 1998

Gregory C. Watts, Vice President
WesTTex 66 Pipeline Company
4001 E. 42nd Street, Suite 301
Odessa, Texas  79762

Re:  Warning Letter dated January 6, 1998 (CPF No. 47513W)

Dear Mr. Watts:

The above referenced letter was sent out identified under the wrong CPF number.  The CPF
number has been changed to 48503W.  In order to prevent any future problems, please direct any
correspondence to CPF No. 48503W.

We  apologize for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,

R. M. Seeley
Regional Director,  Southwest Region


